HARRIETSHAM HISTORY SOCIETY

NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 2015

Number 34

Next Event

Monday 19th October
7.15 for 7.30pm
Primary School Hall
Speaker—Roy Ingleton
Talk entitled
'The Heartbeat Years'

Diary Dates

Saturday 7th November
Rededication of War Memorial
Meeting 16th November
7th December Christmas Social
Evening

Chairman's Message

On Monday 21th September 24 members and one guest enjoyed a very interesting talk on Fallen Women by our speaker, Maureen Clayton. We hope as many of you as possible will support our next event which is the re-dedication of the War Memorial, this will be taking place on Saturday 7th November at 2.00pm, the service will be conducted by Trevor Willmott, the Bishop of Dover. Light refreshments will be provided in the Church after the service At this event, we are launching our second book, about the 31 men and women with a Harrietsham connection who died during World War 1. The book will cost £10.00 and copies can be pre-ordered at our next meeting which is on Monday 19th October or by ringing me on 01622 851075. Our speaker on Monday will be talking about Policing Kent between 1945—1970. There will also be an interest sheet out for our Chritmas Social gathering which this year will be on Monday 7th December. The speaker at our meeting in November, Anne Carter will be giving her very seasonal talk entitled 'Celebration of Christmas'. Just in case you haven't heard the news I am pleased to confirm the Village Hall Trust were successwinning the South East Regional competition for funding for their Solar Panel Project and it is hoped to get the installation done at the earliest opportunity. Sincere thanks to everyone who voted in support of this project.

I look forward to seeing everyone next Monday evening

Peter Brown

Peter Brown—email: pjbrownbearsted@aol.com

Telephone—01622 851075

Website - harrietshamhistorysociety.org

Email - info@harrietshamhistorysociety.org